
From: Alberto Ortega <Alberto.Ortega2@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 4, 2020 11:51 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Celia Meza <Celia.Meza@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Impact Culinary Training Graduation Luncheon 
 
Hello Steve: 
 
I attended and delivered remarks on behalf of the Mayor’s Office at a Graduation Luncheon on Friday, 
February 28, 2020, 11AM – 1:00PM per invitation of Impact Culinary Training, a culinary job-training 
program for young adults ages 16-24 on the West Side of Chicago.  The event was free for graduates and 
their families, hence no ticket cost to attend. 
 
Alberto Ortega 
Office of the Mayor | City of Chicago 
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